
 

 

DIVISION OF BUSINESS & FINANCIAL AFFAIRS 

One University Drive, Camarillo, California 93012-8599    Tel: (805) 437-8400    Fax: (805) 437-2063    www.csuci.edu 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
March 4, 2022 
 
Aaron Terr 
Program Officer, Individual Rights Defense Program and Public Records 
Foundation for Individual Rights in Education 
510 Walnut Street, Suite 1250 
Philadelphia, PA 19106 
 
Sent via Electronic Mail 
 
Dear Aaron Terr: 
 
Your February 17, 2022 letter has been forwarded to me for response on behalf of CSUCI. The 
matters referenced in your letter are part of an ongoing dispute with the Morrises. They have 
made numerous claims over the years in a number of avenues. They recently filed new claims 
alleging the same issues. While we disagree with the characterization of events and actions 
summarized in your letter as well as in their claims, those allegations are being addressed 
through those channels. We are well aware of the laws regarding civility and can assure you 
that no disciplinary action has been taken, nor would any be taken against any student except 
within the legally appropriate bounds of the CSU Student Conduct Code. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Laurie Nichols 
Assistant Vice President for Administrative Services/HRO 

 


